Public Notice

LITTLETON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to the liquor laws of the State of
Colorado, OUTLANES PINBALL LOUNGE
LLC. d/b/a Outlanes Pinball Lounge, 2555
W Alamo Ave #1, Littleton, CO, has
requested the licensing officials of the City
of Littleton, Colorado, to grant a Fermented
Malt Beverage & Wine liquor license.
Applicant(s):

ROSS UNRUH, LITTLETON, CO
EMILY UNRUH, LITTLETON, CO
MELISSA LECHUGA, LITTLETON, CO
JASON LECHUGA, LITTLETON, CO

The public hearing on the application will be
held on Wednesday, May 14, 2025, at 6:30
p.m. Before considering issuance of this
license, the Littleton Licensing Comjmission
must determine if it is the desire of the adult
inhabitants of the neighborhood* that this
license be issued. If you would like to voice
either support or opposition of issuance of
this license, please email
COLCityClerk@littletongov.org.

Please include your name and, address
when responding. Deadline for support or
opposition is April 30, 2025.

*The neighborhood is defined by the city
boundaries of Littleton. You must reside
within the city limits of Littleton, Colorado to
participate.

By order of the Licensing Authority of the
City of Littleton, Colorado.

/s| Wendy J. Shea-Tamag
Deputy City Clerk
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